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Wedding Bells Ring at the Philippine Consulate General 
 

 
The bride, Lara Jane J. Gongob, places the wedding ring on the finger of the 
groom, Kevin Dale G. Sardea, while solemnizing officer, Vice Consul Tanya 
Faye O. Ramiro, looks on. [Photos by NYPCG] 

 
20 May 2019, New York –Romance filled the air at the Philippine Consulate General in 
New York (PCGNY) as a lovely young couple,Kevin Dale G. Sardea, a physical therapist, 
and Lara Jane J. Gongob, a nurse, recited their wedding vows and committed themselves 
to a life together as husband and wife. 
 
The wedding ceremony took place at the Consulate this morning, at around 11:30 a.m., 
with Vice Consul Tanya Faye O. Ramiro serving as solemnizing officer. An Aunt of the 
groom and cheering Consulate personnel were on hand to serve as witnesses to the 
milestone event.  
 
To get married at PCGNY, both parties must be Filipino citizens, and have to appear 
personally to file their marriage application. For more information, please visit: 
http://www.newyorkpcg.org/the-consulate/our-services/civil-registry/getting-married-at-the-
consulate.END  
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